
Equestrian Aid Foundation 
11924 W. Forest Hill Blvd 
Ste. 10A-377  
Wellington, FL 33414 

February 27, 2017 

Dear Sir or Madame: 

I am writing to recommend the services of Tarek Jabaly, Auction Life Florida. Tarek recently 
emceed the live auction for our winter fundraising gala “Althea, An Evening of Enchantment.” 
The event hosted over 900 guests, including sponsors and VIP’s to raise funds for our non-profit 
organization, the Equestrian Aid Foundation. 

I feel confident in recommending Tarek’s professional services. He is friendly and easy to work 
with. During and prior to the event, Tarek was flexible and responsive to our needs. He studied 
and was prepared to present the items we had up for auction. We would welcome an 
opportunity to work with him in the future. 

If you have any further questions, please feel free to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Louise Smith 
Executive Director  
louise@equestrianaid.org 
www.equestrianaidfoundation.org 


